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Road Closure on 4000 Block of Pleasant Valley Road 
 
The 4000 Block of Pleasant Valley Road (from 20th St to 41st Ave) will be closed to motorists from 
Tuesday September 8 to September 30, 2020 to perform a storm main extension for the BC 
Housing project at 4005 Pleasant Valley Road. Motorists will be detoured to 20th Street and 43rd 
Ave but pedestrians and cyclists will be permitted to use the sidewalk to safely pass through the 
work area. Local traffic access will be maintained. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience that this disruption may cause and appreciate your 
cooperation to ensure the timely completion of this project. 
 
For more information: 
Project Manager, Dirt Pro Excavating Inc. 
780-919-6850 
 


